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30 MAY 2022 
 

DIVISION MEMORANDUM  

No. ______345____ s. 2022 
 

  
ANNOUNCEMENT OF VACANCIES IN REGIONAL OFFICE IV-A CALABARZON  

 
 

To: OIC-Assistant Schools Division Superintendent 

Chief Education Supervisors 
Heads, Public Elementary and Secondary Schools 

Heads, Unit/Section 
All Others Concerned 

 
1.  Relative to Regional Memorandum 320 s. 2022 dated May 28, 2022, this office 

informs the field on the vacancy in Regional Office IV-A CALABARZON. Interested 
and qualified applicants regardless of Gender, Civil Status, Religion, Disability, 

ethnicity or political affiliations should signify their interest in writing in the said 

office not later than June 7, 2022. 
 

2. Attached is the Regional Memorandum for your reference. 
 

3. Immediate dissemination of this memorandum is desired. 

 
 

 
 

           NATIVIDAD P. BAYUBAY, CESO VI 
      Schools Division Superintendent 












